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 karen hannah COMMNT2015/2576/P 30/07/2015  11:36:01 i would so appreciate this being granted and i feel it is in keeping , being wooden sash windows , with 

the conservation area.

having lived here since the 80's we have always been unable to heat this house to even a minimum 

standard and cope with large draughts in every room apart from the astronomical bills. this is a matter 

ordered under notice by environmental heath investigation. am looking forward so much being ill to a 

warm house.
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